
1

Karren Thomas (adpce.ad)

From: Karren Thomas (adpce.ad)
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 8:02 AM
To: 'chirs.ashcraft@arkansas.gov'
Cc: Tiana Toups (adpce.ad)
Subject: AR0044016 CAO LIS 22-082 REQUIREMENT DUE

Good Morning Mr. Ashcraft, 
 
This is just a friendly reminder that per the requirements of CAO LIS 22-082 for the Arkansas Department of Correction – 
North Central Unit (AR0044016, AFIN 33-00036),  
the following report is to be submitted to DEQ by December 5, 2022: 
 
-              Plan, Report, or Scope of Work - Category 2 (1-A-CS011).  Submit a comprehensive Sanitary Sewer Flow 
Monitoring and Infiltration and Inflow (I/I) Study developed by a Professional Engineer 

licensed in the state of Arkansas 
 
You are welcome to send this report via email to water-enforcementreport@adeq.state.ar.us or you may send it to your 
Enforcement Analyst, Leslie Allen-Daniel, who I have copied on this email.  Her direct line is 501-682-0630 should you 
have any questions about this report.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
CAO REQUIREMENT DUE 
 
Karren Thomas | Wastewater Licensing Extra Help 
Division of Environmental Quality  | Office of Water Quality 
Enforcement Section  
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0608 | f: 501.682.0880  | e: WWL@adeq.state.ar.us 

 
 
CC:  Tiana.Toups@adeq.state.ar.us  


